
Legislative Priorities

Your continued support of Compton College and the Compton Community College District 
is valued and demonstrates your commitment to our students. We look forward to future 
meetings with both you and your dedicated staff. In the meantime, if we can be of any 
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. Office of the President/CEO: 310-900-1600, 
ext. 2000, or email kcurry@compton.edu.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

•	 Request additional funds to support 
Compton Community College District 
expenses related to COVID-19. 

•	 Request funding to “renovate” current 
buildings for safety, long-term 
pandemic protocols, and update 
remote instruction/work technology 

•	 Request additional funds to support 
Compton Community College District 
general operating funds to address 
pension and instruction costs. 

•	 Request to the Department of Finance 
to extend Compton College Full-Time 
Equivalent Students (FTES) protection 
at 5,980 through 2028-2029.

•	 Request $27 million to support student 
residential housing at Compton College for 
100 beds. This will be for the first phase of 
housing at Compton College.

•	 Request continued support of funding for 
Student Equity and Achievement. The 2020-
2021 budget of $2.3 million is supporting 
the Student Success Initiatives at Compton 
College.

ADDRESS FUNDING PROGRAMS 
THAT SUPPORT FACILITIES GROWTH

SUPPORT INITIATIVES THAT 
PROMOTE STUDENT SUCCESS

FOCUS ON IMMEDIATE 
BUDGET CONCERNS
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